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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
A frontal system will move up across 
Scotland during this evening. This will 
eventually clearing north later on 
Wednesday evening. Widespread totals 
of 30-40mm are expected and isolated 
50-60mm over southeast facing slopes. 
With increased holiday traffic and 
outdoor activities, the public are advised 
to be aware of the risk of some disruption 
due to localised flooding.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 21:00 on Tue, 31st Jul 2012 until 22:00 on Wed, 01st Aug 2012

An area of rain will become slow moving over the southern Central Highlands, Argyll, Arran. 
This rain will persist through this evening and much of Wednesday.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/uk/uk_forecast_warnings.html
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For the following areas

• Central, Tayside & Fife

   • Perth and Kinross

   • Stirling

• Strathclyde

   • Argyll and Bute

   • North Ayrshire


